
  

 
  

 

  

     

2 

DR. SEUSS WEEK 

each day part of a Dr. 

Seuss book will be read.  

Students guess what 

book it is and who is 

reading it. 

 

3  4 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5 

 

 
 

 

6 

DR. SEUSS DAY 

WEAR 

RED & WHITE 

   

 

 

Ski and 
Snowboard Club 

 

HOT LUNCH $ DUE  

9 

 

JOKES AND 

RIDDLES WEEK 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL STORE 

10 

 

Mrs. Norway’s 

Biography Presentation 

9:30AM – 10:30 AM 

Café 

 

 

 

PTO MEETING 
6:30 PM – LIBRARY 

11 
 

 

 

12 

 

Miss Mara’s  

Biography Presentation  

9:30AM – 10:30 AM 

Room C4 

 

13 

 

READ MY SHIRT 

DAY 

 

 

Ski and 
Snowboard Club 

 

HOT LUNCH $ DUE 

16 

 

POETRY WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 
 

17 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

18 

EARLY RELEASE 
Dismissal 1:25 PM 
(Kindergarten 12:55 PM) 

 

 

 

 

PTO FAMILY 
PASTA NIGHT! 

19 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

20 

 

“CHARACTER DAY” 

 

 

 

Ski and 
Snowboard Club 

 

HOT LUNCH $ DUE 

23 

 

VOCABULARY 

WEEK 

 

Step Up for Stingers 

Kickoff Assembly 

 
 

24 

 

 

 

3rd Grade Field Trip to 

NHSS Planetarium 

 

25 

 

 

TIGER Presentation 
 

 

 

 

 

26 

 

 

 

5th Grade Field Trip to 

NHSS Planetarium 

 

 

 

27 

Report Cards 
 

READING 

MARATHON DAY 
 

Wear your PJ’s 

 
Free Popcorn from PTO 
 

HOT LUNCH $ DUE 

30 

 

 

 
 

31 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR      
 



  

 
  

        
 
 

Book Fair 
The book fair will begin on Friday, March 13 and continue until Friday, March 20.  Volunteers are needed.  
Watch for the volunteer sheets to be coming home soon. 
 
 

 

State Testing 
Our Statewide Assessment for Grades 3 – 5 will take place within the next few months.  More information to 
follow once the dates have been established.  The purpose of notifying you now is so that you can help us best 
prepare our students for taking these tests.  We are hoping you will do your best to not schedule appointments 
for your child and make every effort to have them here in school.  
 

The Statewide Assessment is an important tool available to parents and educators to determine how well our 
school is helping students meet standards outlined in our curriculum.  In every assessment, scores are only as 
meaningful as the effort students put into the tests.  Encourage your child to take the tests seriously and to give 
his or her best effort.  You can best help your child prepare for the assessment by making sure that she or he 
is rested on the days the tests will be given.  And, as with every day, it is critical that students have a good 
breakfast before heading off to school.   
 

Thank you for supporting your child and our school during the testing period. 
 
 
 

Nashua School District Art Festival 
The District is celebrating Youth Art Month with a District-wide art exhibition at  

Nashua High School South 
Wednesday, March 4 (6PM-8PM) 

Face Painting, Caricatures, and a Raffle to benefit Bambi Bodnar Scholarship Fund 
If you cannot make it that night the artwork will be up until March 31.  Just go to the main door and all the 
artwork will be in the hall as soon as you enter the building.  Come and view selected student artwork from 
across the District exhibited along the main corridor hallways.  Snow date is March 12. 
The students from Sunset that were selected to have their artwork on display are:   

Taina Anaya, Amylynn Murphy, Valeria Murillo, Aaron Isabelle, Shelby DuBois, Brayden Gilleo, Devin 
Zou, Jayden Delannoy, Kaelyn Prowker, Juanita Patino Velasco, Henry Noecker, 

Sophie Breton, Mason Townsend, Geovana Friedrich, Yvonne Harley, Sophia Pereira, 
Julian Lopez, Julian Ramirez, Anishka Mukherjee, Lylah Stevens, Talia Quasmieh 

 
 
 

Nashua Plays 
Congratulations to the following 5th graders who will be participating in 2019 Nashua Plays: 
 

Riley Russell, Brendan Queen, Ian McCubrey 
 
They will join band members from each of Nashua’s elementary schools to form a combined elementary 
band.  After some rehearsals, they will perform along with the Middle and High School bands on Tuesday, April 
14 at 6:30 PM at Nashua High School South.   
 
 
 

March is Reading Month 
March is a special month for the students at Sunset.  The staff have planned many literacy/reading events to encourage our 

students to read.  A separate letter/calendar will be coming home that outlines the events that will be taking place in 

March.   

 
 


